
            WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS INC 
                             May 7, 1991 
 
 
Meeting called to order by Ken Harris, WA8LLM/Unit 251 President. 
There were ?? members present 
 
Minutes from the April 2nd meeting were read and approved 
 
The Treasure's report was read and approved. 
 
 
                          OLD BUSINESS 
Ken Unit 251 reminded everyone of the Bed Races in downtown 
Parkersburg on June 1st 
 
There was a reminder of the disaster drill scheduled for July 13th 
at WVU/P.  Communications will be needed at the EOC 
 
Ken gave a report on the March of Dimes Walk America.  Amy Tuell of 
the March of Dimes wants to thank group that helped with the Walk 
America on April 28th.  Those helping with communications for the walk 
were: Ivan KD8BW/Unit 263, Dick N8CSR/Unit 264, Bill N8KMN/Unit 254, 
Aaron N8NVQ/Unit 276, Judy Unit 255, and Ken WA8LLM/Unit 251 
 
There was a reminder of Volcano Days BINGO September 27th, 28th, and 
29th at Mountwood Park 
 
There was a reminder of the Freedom Festival June 29th at the Vienna 
Fire station 
 
There was a reminder of the County Wide Disaster drill to be held at 
WVU/P July 13th. 
 
 
                          NEW BUSINESS 
Bill N8JXO, would like to have some help to finishing a tower that 
is be placed on Rt 16 on top of the hill above St. Marys.  Anyone 
wanting to help needs to be at the site on Saturday May 25th 
 
There will be an Amateur Radio picnic June 1st at the Jackson Park 
in Vienna.  All Amateurs are welcome.  You need to bring a picnic 
basket 
 
The annual River Sweep sponsored by Dupont will be held on June 
15th.  Communications will be needed at Belleville, Parkersburg Point, 
Neals Island Landing, at Williamstown, and the roving supervisor 
 
Ken Unit 251 says the Parkersburg Homecoming Committee has given us 
permission to operate the BINGO games at the 1991 Parkersburg 
Homecoming.  We have to give them 15 percent of the games take.  The 
homecoming will be held August 16th, 17th, and 18th.  The Parkersburg 
Half Marathon will be held on August 17th at 8:00 am and the parade 
will be at 11:00 am 
 
Ken Unit 251 needs to get a work party together to start rebuilding 
the communications trailer.  The old top and sides and floor need to be 



removed and the frame painted and start with a new floor 
 
The group discussed the operating of Field Day on June 29th and 
30th.  The group decided to operate with the Parkersburg Amateur Radio 
Club. 
 
 
                        THOSE IN ATTENDANCE 
 
 
 
 


